
Chestnut 

Coronation Picnic 

If your child is in Chestnut class, but is not normally in on a Friday, 

you can still attend the picnic.  

 

Please indicate on the form below ASAP if you would like to attend. 

 

Coronation Picnic Form 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVtCS9FDMH5Ns481C1EmQUptGA8nCOvCSuUeNDc4G03YblvA/viewform?usp=sf_link

